
Hello Mammoth Creek Homeowners,

The Department of Natural Resources, Division of Law Enforcement has recently 
received a complaint regarding loose dogs chasing and harassing deer in the Mammoth 
Creek Subdivision area. Please monitor your animals closely to ensure the safety of 
wildlife.

Individuals who allow their dogs to harass, injure or kill wildlife could be held responsible 
and charged with Unlawful Taking of Protected Wildlife a Class B Misdemeanor (Utah 
Code 23A-5-309). 

Your cooperation on this matter is greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Hal Stout

Conservation Officer, Garfield County

Department of Natural Resources, Division of Law Enforcement

(435) 691-1382


